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      Message from the Headteacher 
Dear Parents/Carers,    

This half term seems to have flown by - I can’t believe that we are nearing the end of the 

academic year already! Let’s hope that the weather improves and that we have some sunshine 

when we come back for the second half of the Summer term. You can send in suncream for your 

child, but please do put their name on it, so that it doesn’t get lost!  

Our school football team played their quarter final game last week against Red Hall. 

Unfortunately, we lost 5-1, but Mr Johnson said that they played well despite losing the game. 

They have played really well this season and came top of their table, so well done to all of the 

team for the great achievement.  

A slight change to our dates – Year 5 have one more swimming lesson the first week back – 

please can they bring in some clothes, as they are learning water safety. Y6 will start the week 

later on the 13th of June.   

Have a lovely half term break and I look forward to seeing all children return on Monday 3rd June.  

Many thanks,  

Jon Stevens.  

 

Information 
  Dates for your Diary  

Monday 27th – Friday 31st May                  

Half Term 

Wednesday 5th June                                   

KS1 Trip 

Thursday 6th June                              

Last swimming lesson for Y5  

Monday 10th June                                   

Phonics Test for Y1  

Thursday 13th June                              

Swimming lessons start for Y6 

Tuesday 18th June                                   

Pre-School Sports Day at 10.30am 

Wednesday 19th June                                   

Y5/6 Sports Day at 2pm 

Thursday 20th June                                   

Reception Sports Day at 2pm 

Friday 19th July                                     

End of Term 

 

Summer Fayre 

Thursday 11th July – 3.30pm – 5pm 

This year’s Summer Fayre will be on Thursday 

11th July straight after school, and, hopefully, 

will take place on the school field – weather 

permitting.  

We will be holding a mufti day on Friday 5th 

July in preparation for the fayre. 

More information will be sent out after half 

term – watch this space!  

 

House Points – This week’s winners are: Air  

Air 

782 
Earth 

585 

Fire 

618 

Water 

591 

Attendance this Week 

Class RM – 86%                                    

Class RB – 93%                               

Class 1B – 88%                                            

Class 1/2Le – 95%                                           

Class 2L – 94%                                             

Class 3/4B – 87%                                          

Class 3/4CS – 93%                                          

Class 3/4F – 89%                                                

Class 5/6B – 84%                                        

Class 5/6K – 90%                                        

Class 5/6N – 93% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 90%   

 Well done to class 1/2 Le for        

95% attendance this week! 

 

 

Reception New Parent 

Meeting 

Wednesday 26th June  

We are having a meeting for new parents, 

whose children are starting Reception in 

September.  

There will be two opportunities to attend the 

meeting, one at 9.15am and one at 6pm. We 

are also inviting parents/carers to come and 

have a look around the classrooms at 5pm. A 

letter will be sent with more information.  
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